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29th January 2025 
 

Year 1 ‘Flying High’ Wow Day! 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Year 1 have been researching the history of transport in their topic this half term and have 
particularly focused on the history of flight. To celebrate the end of our topic we are having a 
Wow Day on Monday 10th February. 
 
Before our Wow Day, we would like children to select a destination they would like to fly to. 
Then, if they choose to, they can come dressed to visit that destination or in their ‘airport 
clothes’. It would be great if everyone can bring a bag to travel with (this can be anything from a 
suitcase to a rucksack and does not need to be packed). 
 
We will be doing some pre-flight preparation activities before setting off to the St Edmund’s 
airport and catching our flight. 
 
Any questions please don’t hesitate to ask. 
 
Thank you! 
 
The Year 1 Team  
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